
 

Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation 
NOTICE OF QUORUM MEETING 

 
Foxconn Opus Building 

13315 Globe Drive 
Mt. Pleasant, WI 53177 

 

June 28, 2018 
11:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Notice is hereby given that the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation (“WEDC”) 
Board of Directors has been invited by the Foxconn Technology Group to the groundbreaking 
ceremony of Foxconn’s Wisconn Valley Science and Technology Park from approximately 
11:00 am to 4:00 pm on Thursday, June 28, 2018 at the Foxconn Opus Building.  Pursuant to 
Wis. Stat. 19.82(2), there is a rebuttable presumption of a meeting where one-half or more of the 
members of a governmental body is present.  There may be a possibility of a majority or quorum 
of the WEDC Board or any of its committees.  However, this event is not being convened by the 
WEDC Board nor is it intended as a meeting of any of its committees and no action will be 
taken, or discussed for possible future action at this event.  This notice is informational only.   

Due to limited building capacity and security concerns, the Foxconn-hosted groundbreaking 
ceremony is by invitation only.  To accommodate members of the public who wish to observe 
the event, it will be broadcast on the internet (a link will be posted at https://racinecounty.com 
with an approximate 15-minute delay due to security reasons) and at the following handicap 
accessible location: Ives Grove Office Complex – Auditorium, 14200 Washington Avenue, 
Sturtevant, WI 53177.  If you have other special needs, please contact the: Racine County Board 
Office, 730 Wisconsin Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin 53403 (262) 636-3571, or the TTD/RELAY 
1-800-947-3529. 

 

 


